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2nd October 2015 

Dates For Your Diary 

Wednesday 7th October  Class 2 Museum of Archaeology Visit 

Friday 9th October   Toddler Open Morning 

Wednesday 14th October Class 3 Bikeability 

Thursday 15th October  Class 3 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd October  Break up for Half Term 

Monday 2nd November  Back to School   

Tuesday 3rd November  Parents Afternoon 

Monday 9th November  Class 3 to Durham - Greeks Workshop 

Monday 16th November Class 3 Fire Safety Carousel 

Class 2 Museum of Archaeology Visit 

Class 2 are visiting the Museum of          

Archaeology on Wednesday 7th October 

as part of their topic work this term. Chil-

dren will need to wear their uniform for 

this visit.  They will set off shortly after 9 

o’clock and will be back at school in time 

to be collected at the end of the school 

day.  

Open Morning 

We would like to invite all parents 

who have children starting school in              

September 2016 to come into school 

on the morning of Friday 9th          

October to have a look around with 

your child. You can meet the staff 

and enjoy a cuppa while your child 

explores our EYFS setting. 

Parents Afternoon 

We are holding our parents afternoon on Tuesday 3rd of  November,            

appointment sheets are available in the entrance or you can call school on 

01388 832411 to book a time. We start at 1.30 p.m. and last  appointments 

are at 5.30 p.m.  



 
School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:    01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Ex Pupil Visits Ramshaw 

We had a visitor in school yesterday, Rita King 

nee Henderson, who came to our school in 1947. 

She would love to hear from friends who were 

at Ramshaw at the time. Please email her at 

ramshaw@durhamlearning.net to get in touch 

and we will pass them on.  

Top Table 

The following children have       

behaved so well at lunch times 

this week that they got to sit on 

our top table. Rebecca Linsley, 

Luke Andreson, Paige Geddes, 

Archie Whitaker, Harry Jameson 

and Holly Black all enjoyed their 

meal with table cloth, napkins,  

table decoration and juice.    

Well done to you all! 

Milk Bottles 

We are hoping to make an igloo out of 2 

ltr/4 pint milk cartons  with the children. If 

you have any used cartons at home please 

wash them out and send them  in to 

school. We will let you know how we get 

on.  

Afternoon Snack 

Snack is still proving very popular in 

school and just to remind you that all 

money raised goes directly back to the 

children in the form of hands on         

resources such as buying them ‘book of 

the term’, which they get to keep, and 

indoor games for wet playtimes.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Bikeability 

As Year 6 were at Staindrop School on  

Friday 25th September, they could not 

have their Bikeability session. We 

have managed to rearrange the       

sessions to Wednesday 14th October 

and Thursday 15th October. Please 

make sure that Year 6 pupils bring 

their bikes on those dates.  Thank you.  


